
The Indigenous Reconciliation Fund (IRF) 
Our pathway of hope … 
 

August 23, 2022 
 
Linda Squarzolo 
Ontario Provincial President, 2022-2024 
The Catholic Women’s League of Canada 
E50 - 404 Westmount Ave. 
Sudbury ON P3A 5Z1 
 
Via e-mail: presidentontario@gmail.com 
 
Dear Linda 
 
On behalf of the Indigenous Reconciliation Fund (IRF) Board of Directors and its Members, we 
would like to express our sincere gratitude for the generous donation from the Ontario 
Provincial Council of The Catholic Women’s League of Canada. 
 
We are very grateful for the Council’s commitment of $25,000 with its commitment of $5,000 
per year over 5 years to the Indigenous Reconciliation Fund announced at the Ontario 
Provincial Council’s July 2022 meeting. The CWL’s donation will support meaningful projects 
across Canada and make a significant difference along our pathway of hope in our healing and 
reconciliation efforts.  
 
Thank you again, for reaching out, to our Directors and Members to be in attendance to receive 
the first donation. We apologize that we were unable to attend this presentation. Perhaps we 
may be able to accommodate the Council with our presence in the near future.   
 
Please extend our heartfelt gratitude to the members of the Ontario Provincial Council of the 
Catholic Women’s League in helping our Fund, help others.  You are making a difference in the 
lives of many.  
 
Gchi Miigwech  

 
Rosella Kinoshameg  
Rosella Kinoshameg 
Board Chair 
The Indigenous Reconciliation Fund (IRF)  
 
Cc  Colleen Martin preselectopc@tbaytel.net 
Christian Family Life Chair and 1st Vice-President  
The Catholic Women’s League of Canada  
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